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If Americans aren't allowed to manufacture a firearm which is federally legal then 

oregon lawmakers shouldn't be allowed to use false information, manipulation  and 

fear to  pass bills that they know are illegal  or will be deemed unconstitutional. These 

witch hunts are far more dangerous  and damaging  than any firearms. 


